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Philippine Embassy Welcomes COA Audit 
Team  

 

 

The Commission on Audit team headed by Mr. Romeo C. Cruz is warmly received by the 
officers and staff of  the Philippine Embassy in Islamabad on 08 October 2018. 
 
 

 



 

Zhou-Enlai Avenue Plot No. 3, 4 to 5 Diplomatic Enclave Sector G-5, Islamabad, Pakistan 
 

Pasuguan Ng Pilipinas 

Pakistan 

Embassy of the Philippines 

Pakistan   

 

 

 
 
               

 

   

 
Officers and staff of the Philippine Embassy led by Ambassador Daniel Ramos Espiritu 
attended the exit conference meeting with the COA Team comprised of Mr. Romeo C. 
Cruz, (Team Leader), Mr. Danilo S. Mirasol, and Mr. Alejandro D. Permejo. 


